E Mail Newsletter 19th March 2014.

7 Church Street
I am attaching a copy of a circular from DPA Architects from which you will see there is a public exhibition of plans to redevelop 7 Church Street.  The exhibition is at St Andrew's Hall on Wednesday, 26th March 2014 between 4 pm and 7 pm.

This is an important site, and I would therefore encourage as many people as possible to go to the exhibition and make their views known.

Annual Open Meeting
Please make a note in your diaries: the annual open meeting (and brief AGM) of OCRA will be held at St Andrew's Hall on Thursday, 15th May 2014.  We have invited Alison Dickens of the University Archaeological Unit to speak about the archaeological history of the High Street.  More details will be given nearer the time.

Green Dragon Bridge
The contractors have encountered more corrosion to the steelwork than was originally anticipated and this has delayed completion of the work.  It is now anticipated that the bridge will reopen on Sunday, 30th March.

Clive Brown
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